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MORPHETTVILLE – MONDAY, 24 JUNE 2013 
 

 

 

Stewards concluded an inquiry into a complaint received from licensed Trainer  

Mr Stuart Padman. The complaint related to an incident involving Mr John O’Connor 

(Murray Bridge) at the Murray Bridge Racing Club on Friday, 24 May 2013.  

 

Evidence was taken from Mr S Padman, Mr J O’Connor and two other licensed Trainers who 

appeared as witnesses at the hearing. Stewards also considered reports and written 

statements tendered in respect of the matter. 

 

After considering the evidence, Stewards were unable to be satisfied to the requisite degree 

that any party had breached any Rule of Racing and took no further action in the matter.  
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